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KEY POINTS
Task 3
Colour Palettes
When we are considering the colours to use for
our website we need to ensure that we are not
going to overwhelm the visitors and that we will
align them to the business brand. We don't want
to make the website too busy and turn off visitors
upon landing on the page.

We need to think about business, the brand, the
logo and the hero banner. The type of business
and the colours contained in the imagery will
both contribute heavily to selecting a suitable
colour palette.

Some colours work well together and others
don't so it is important that you sample them to
assess compatibility.

Today we setting you the task of pulling together
a colour palette for your website. You could do
this using online tools (e.g. Coolers) or using pens
and paper.

Coolors - The super fast color schemes
generator!

The Market Leading
Websites
Launch Pad

Colour Schemes and Fonts

KEY POINTS
Fonts
Fonts are also a key part of your website and
once the colours and images hold visitors on the
page they will start to look at the text. Initially
the headlines and call to action. These are also
key to visitors deciding very early in their visit
whether they stay or leave the website.

You need to consider what your main font is
going to be. This could align to the fonts used in
the business branding or could be something
quite different depending on the effect you are
trying to achieve. You need to consider if you will
use a think font, a think font, a curly font or italic
font. There are dozens to choose from. The main
rule here is ensure it is in keeping with the rest of
the website and ensure the visitor can easily read
it.

You will also need to identify a complimentary
font. This is a secondary font that you will use
across the rest of your website. It will be used for
a bulk of the text in your new website.

For ideas on fonts you can search online or check
out font squirrel.

Font Squirrel | Free Fonts! Legit Free & Quality
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ACTION POINTS
Identify the colour palette you are going to use
for your website. This will need to include the
colour codes to allow you to apply it to the
website when you come to build.

Identify the primary and complimentary fonts
you are going to use for your website.

In the comments below the day 3 task post you
should include the following:

1. Post an image of your chosen colour
palette
2. Post the names of your primary font and
complimentary font you intend to use for
your site

Please post this as a photo/image or text and
not as a PDF.

